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Tuesday, 01 February 2022
Assalamu’alaykum wa rahmatullahi wa barakaatuh, 

Dear Masjid ___________ Management,

I pray this letter finds you in the best of health and Iman.
We would like to offer our greatest gratitutde and thanks to the management of Masjid al Humera for allowing our organisation to fundrasie in the masjid in the holy month of Ramadan.
We understand Ramadan is a busy time for Masaajid, and 
Ibn Abbas (RA) reported: “The Prophet (saw) was the most generous of all the people, especially during the month of Ramadan.” (Bukhari, Muslim)
MEND is a not-for-profit organisation working to tackle Islamophobia within the UK.  We are 100% community funded and mosque collections have helped us provide emotional, advisory, and legal support to victims of Islamophobia which include bullying in schools, attacks on the street and discrimination within the workplace. 
In the last few years, we have successfully concluded 100+ cases through our dedicated Islamophobia Response Unit (IRU). We pray that we can support even more people from the work we do. 
With your support British Muslims can donate locally and support the communities they live in. 
I look forward to speaking to you, please contact me on _____________.

Jazakumullah khairan
Yours sincerely,
Name of local mosque lead
MEND – Local Mosque lead




www.mend.org.uk
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